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QUESTION TIME 

 

 
The Registrar had ILCS perform a Waitlist Project during the Summer and Fall 2011 registration 

period. Would he please take a few minutes to speak to how successful the Project was and what 

will be available to faculty during the next registration period? In addition, there may be further 

questions from attending faculty. Has a notice been sent to all faculty beyond what was sent to 

chairs and department secretaries? (Policy attached). 

 

Stan Davis 

IU Speaker 


